
 

Firefighters are working to 
cool areas of heat along 
the highway corridor.   

Helicopters are being used 
to reduce fire activity near 
Allison Creek.  

Crews continue to work on 
structure protection in 
Cuprum and Bear and mop 
up around structures.  

Crews are improving fireline between FSR 
#071 and Indian Creek. Fireline is being 
established north of Boulder Creek. 

Crews are looking for opportunities 
to establish fireline closer to the 
southeast flank and will improve the 
existing bulldozer lines.  


